HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Thank you Dr. Brauer!

Dr. Brauer will be pursuing new endeavors and his last
day with Ferry County Public Hospital District is August
5,2016.

Dr. Brauer started with the District in August of 2013.
We would like to take this opportunity to graciously
thank him for his dedication to both the District and his
patients. He will be greatly missed and we wish him all
the best for the future!

Please call Republic Medical Clinic for any questions
or to establish with another provider at 775-3153.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at http://www.
Jfephd.org/news.html
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